CARNEGIE HALL



Enjoy Japan at Carnegie Hall

Ms. KOUJYOU EBISAWA

Dear Friends.

Thank you for your participation in Enjoy Japan'98 in its fifth exciting year at Carnegie Hall.

Enjoy Japan is an important opportunity for the people of New York to increase their understanding of Japan and its culture, and to promote friendship between our countries. We hope you enjoy your experience in New York City and at Carnegie Hall, and will return next year and bring friends to participate as well.

Your performance adds joy to our Carnegie season.

Thank you for coming!



With best regards,

Inner Stem Profile